GUIDANT

June 1, 2004

Mr. Stanley A. Lyles

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Subject: FCC ID — ESCCRMH21004

Dear Mr. Lyles:

We, Cardiac Pacemakers Inc. (d/b/a "Guidant") located at 4100 Hamline Avenue North, St
Paul, MN 55112-5798, hereby request FCC to remove the deferral request.

Per meeting on May 27, 2004 between Yogi Shah and FCC Staff, there are no outstanding
issues with the application meeting all the rules and regulations of Part 15.

Please, immediately issue the grant.

Sincerely,
g A’aﬂl"-"'/t‘/
Yof}i Shah

Principal Electrical Engineer
651-582-6472

651-582-2830
yogendra.shah@guidant.com

Copy: Joel Schneider
Sr. Engineer
TUV America, Inc. FCB
19333 Wild Mountain Road
Taylor Falls, MN 55084-1786
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Kurt Wheeler

Manager Hardware Engineering
651-582-5051

651-582-2830
kurt.wheeler@guidant.com




